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Thank you

Participants: Sandra Simmons, South Carolina State Parks
at 14:54:08 on 8/27/2018 UTC

South Carolina State Parks
at 3:35:46 on 8/25/2018 UTC

Hi Sandra, thanks for your message. We are not here right now, but we'll get
back to you soon!

Sandra Simmons
at 3:35:46 on 8/25/2018 UTC

| need to know about my reservation for The Bush Family for September 1,
2018, from 10am to 5pm, at Picnic Shelter #2.

Sandra Simmons
at 12:52:00 on 8/27/2018 UTC

Thank you

South Carolina State Parks

at 12:52:01 on 8/27/2018 UTC

Thanks for messaging us. We will get back to you as soon as possible. In the
meantime, make sure to visit our website at www.SouthCarolinaParks.com for
up-to-date information.

South Carolina State Parks
at 14:40:40 on 8/27/2018 UTC

Sandra, to check on your reservations, you may contact our in-house call center
at 1-866-345-7275, M-F from 9am to 5pm. They can look that up for you. OR
you may call the park that you have the reservation at directly. Thanks!

Sandra Simmons
at 14:54:08 on 8/27/2018 UTC

Thank you


http://www.SouthCarolinaParks.com/

